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BAMA GOLD RELINQUISHES MANALO-MANSAYA OPTION 

 
 
Vancouver, British Columbia, September 30, 2013 – Bama Gold Corp. (TSX Venture: BMA) 
(the “Company”) announces that the Company has relinquished its option to the Manalo-
Mansaya properties.  
 
Bama president Karl Kottmeier commented “The Bama board has decided that the company is 
no longer able to maintain and explore the Manalo-Mansaya properties and the properties will be 
returned to the Optionor. The challenges posed by the year-long political and military issues in 
Mali, the resulting personnel limitations imposed by a higher security risk in-country and the 
current state of the capital markets for potential financiers have forced the Company to re-
evaluate its specific focus and make this difficult decision.” 
 
For further information contact Kirk Gamley, Vice President – Corporate Development of Bama 
Gold Corp., at (604) 678-8941. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
BAMA GOLD CORP. 
 
Signed 
_______________________ 
Karl Kottmeier 
President 
 
 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.   
 
 


